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April 18 2024 
 

 
Dear Sisters, 

 

Greetings from Rome where we have returned after visitation/consultation in Mauritius and  

Canada.   

 

Following prayer and discernment here in Casa Loreto 

 

Hellen Oluoch 
 

has been appointed as IBVM Institute Treasurer until the proposed merger is completed.  Her term 

will begin on September 25 2024.  We are grateful to the province of Eastern Africa for generously 

releasing Hellen for this role at the service of the Institute.  

 

Having spoken to Veronica, we have decided that Hellen will continue as Assistant Bursar after that 

time until 2031. She will work alongside Anna Schenk CJ (General Bursar). 

 

We trust that Hellen will experience the co-operation and support of all members in the years ahead.   

 

 

United in prayer at this time of resurrection, 
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